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State of Alaska 
Department of Environmental Conservation 

Village Safe Water Program 
555 Cordova Street 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
april.akers@alaska.gov 

September 20, 2024 

To: Vendor List 

Re: Amendment 1 
RFP 25-VSW-HPB-007 
Hooper Bay Old Town Water and Sewer Service Design 
RFP Due Date: October 7, 2024 @ 2:00 PM AST 

The following are vendor questions and the department’s response: 

1. Vendor: Is a NEPA document required?

Department: If applicable to the contractor’s design, the contractor shall be responsible for all
appropriate environmental documentation required per the National Environmental Policy Act
(NEPA).

April Akers 

Procurement Specialist 
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